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Article Title: Defend less Animals at National Parks

 (Notes or Interviews)

          Many defenseless animals are being “hunted” down because most of the travelers that visit the national parks bring guns, specifically firearms and pistols. It all started on March 4, 2009, that most guns were not allowed at most national parks. Ken Salazar,   an interior secretary, made up the new rule to not bring any guns, in reach, to the national parks. There have been some problems of how this new rule will be published. The NRA (National Rifle Assn.) argued about how the people will need to protect themselves from the wild animals. Usually animals will not attack. Most of them are actually very peaceful, and will get scared when it sees or hears a gunshot if this continues. The old rule will do harm to the animals and maybe even to the future. 


(This is a picture of the firearms used in the national parks)


